
Passionate about 
child welfare and 
community advocacy?

The Washington State Child Abuse 
Prevention and Treatment Act (CAPTA) 
Citizen Review Panel (CRP) is looking for 
dedicated volunteers to help improve 
the safety and wellbeing of children and 
families in our state. 

What is the Citizen Review Panel?
The CRP is a group of community members who 
review child welfare policies, procedures, and 
practices. They provide recommendations to DCYF 
on ways to improve programs and services. 

There are three CRP panels:

•	 Children, Youth, and Families Statewide

•	 Race, Equity and Impact

•	 Prevention, Investigation, and Family Services

Who Can Join?
We welcome people from all backgrounds, including 
parents, educators, healthcare professionals, and 
community advocates with experience in child abuse 
and neglect, prevention and/or treatment, and a heart 
for making a difference!

Why Join?
•	 Advocate for children and families in  

Washington state. 

•	 Collaborate with policymakers and  
child welfare professionals. 

•	 Help shape policies that impact your community.

Interested in joining?
To apply, please email Community Engagement at 
dcyf.communityengagement@dcyf.wa.gov. 

For more information, visit  
www.dcyf.wa.gov/practice/
practice-improvement/
citizen-review 
or scan the QR code. 
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